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TOP Issuance 
Effective October 1, 2011, Temporary Operational Permits will no 
longer be available for issuance in Tax Collector 
offices.  Transactions establishing new IRP         
accounts should be processed at the Commercial 
Vehicle Driver Services Walk-in office in the Neil 
Kirkman Building or via the mail through the     
Bureau.  Applications that are accurately and 
completely filled out and contain all applicable 
supporting documents are usually processed 
within 3 to 5 business days.  Please mail all IRP Applications to the 
Department of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles, Bureau of    
Commercial Vehicle and Driver Services, Neil Kirkman Building,      
MS-62, 2900 Apalachee Parkway, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0626.  If you 
have any furthers questions regarding the IRP process, please      
contact Motor Carrier at 850-617-3711. 
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Columbus Day 

Our offices will be closed to the public on Columbus 
Day, October 10, 2011.  We will re-open again on 
October 11th.   

Belleview Office Location 

We are pleased to announce that our Belleview location has been 
relocated to 10445 SE US Highway 441, Belleview, FL 34420, inside 

the Belleview Regional Shopping Center by Winn 
Dixie and K-Mart.  The Belleview   office hours are 
Monday through Friday from 8 AM to 4:30 PM. 

Certificate of Destructions 

Please keep in mind that when you are applying for a certificate of 
destruction on an out-of-state vehicle, you must have a Florida law 
enforcement officer do a VIN verification.  We can no longer accept 
VIN verification’s performed by other officials.   
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Interfaith Emergency Services 

As many of you have seen in the news lately, 
the need for donations is on the rise.  There 
has been a  44% increase in the number of        
families needing food. That means that there 
are approximately 1300 families a month that 
need assistance (the average household now 
has 6 members).  Interfaith Emergency        
Services not only provides food and supplies 
to people who come in to their warehouse, 
but they also run the Food 4 Kids backpack 
program for the Marion County schools. 
Please remember Interfaith Emergency       
Services’ desperate need for donations as you 
are clipping coupons and taking advantage of 
those buy one, get one free deals!   
 
All Marion County Tax Collector offices are a 
drop off point for any monetary or food       
donations that you may have.     
 
We would also like to take the time to thank 
everyone that helped us in our “Food War”.  
The response was overwhelming and we truly 
appreciate everything that was donated—
most of all it is wonderful that the people of 
Marion County can come together to help 
their neighbors out in a time of need! 

EFS Updates 

We just wanted to say thank you to all our EFS 
dealers for the outstanding job you are doing!  

Everyone is doing an excellent 
job of getting their deals out of 
suspension and turning in the  
requested paperwork.  Thank you 
for   double-checking your work, 

our voids have been cut down quite a bit.  
Please make sure you continue to double-
check your work.   
 
The only problem that we are consistently 
seeing are the customer creates.  The          
customer must be created exactly the way it 
reads on their out-of-state drivers license or 
on the Sunbiz printout.  If you are unsure of 
how to create the customer, please fax it to us 
so that we can create them for you!  Our fax 
number is 352-368-8281.  This will help us  
tremendously! 
 
Just a friendly reminder—inventory time is 
here!  We will be conducting our annual      
inventory in the  coming weeks.  We will call 
you to make arrangements for this years     
inventory.  Please make sure 
you double-check your tags, 
make sure you have         
everything on hand that 
needs to be accounted for.  
If there is any missing        
inventory that can not be 
accounted, there will be a charge of $28 per 
plate.   
 
As always, if you have any questions, please 
feel free to call us at 352-368-8272.  We would 
be glad to help with any questions.   


